
LINE MOUNTAIN ARCHERY BOOSTERS 

Meeting Date: Tuesday, December 18th, 2018 

 

PRESENT: Sonny Celsky, Ann Marie Barwick, Jill Yeager, Amy Wendt, Sue Rothermel, Theresa 

Whittaker, Kathy Malacusky, Missy Zartman 

 

I. WELCOME & CALL TO ORDER 

 

The meeting was called to order by Sonny Celsky 

 

II. SECRETARY’S REPORT 

 

Minutes from November 13th meeting were read and approved as presented.  

Approved by Amy Wendt, 2nd by Sonny Celsky 

 

III. TREASURER’S REPORT 

 

Received a thank you note from the Shaffer’s for the donation they received. 

 

We have received new business donations in the amount of $3374.00 

 

Registration fees received from 31 high school archers and 56 middle school archers 

for the 2018-2019 season.  Total cost for jerseys is $1695.00. 

 

Coaches have asked for additional 100 paper targets, 6 target covers and new 

arrows.  Request made in the amount of $1100.00 for additional equipment 

approved by Sonny Celsky, 2nd by Ann Marie Barwick.  

 

Report read and approved as presented.  Approved by Jill Yeager, 2nd by Sonny 

Celsky 

 

 

IV. NEW BUSINESS 

 

A. Winter Classic t-shirts to be sold for $10 each.  Once color shirt this year.  Black 

with gold writing.  Participating schools with have the opportunity to pre-order 

shirts.  Additional shirts will be sold the day of the tournament, but not a large 

quantity.   



 

B. Discussion held regarding scoring for the tournament.  In the past, we have hired 

outside of organization, however, what are we to do if/when she is no longer 

available.  Score machine, ink and cards are available to purchase through NASP.  

The cost is $995.00 for the scanner and $45.00 for 500 score cards.  Amy Wendt 

will talk to Shawn Hackenburg regarding a Scantron. 

 

C. R&K Subs and pretzel sandwiches – Change delivery date to Wednesday, January 

23rd.  Subs to be sold for $6.50 each, sandwiches for $5.00 each. Decision made 

to sell a minimum of 10 items, or pay $25.00 to buy out.   

 

D. Tournament flights are scheduled to begin at 8:30 am.  The last flight will be at 

3:30 pm.  3D Range flights will begin at 9:30 am with the last fight beginning at 

2:30 pm.   

 

Discussion held regarding location of “archers lounge”, as well as relocating the 

entrance for the tournament.  We will need better signage for the event.  

Everyone needs to push the donations for the Chinese Auction, and we will need 

as much assistance from parents that day as well.    

 

An additional meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday, January 29th in order to 

finalize everything last minute for the tournament.   

 

Meeting Adjourned.  Next meeting scheduled for January 15th, 2019 


